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 Term 2 Week 9 2015 
 
Year 6 700m run / 200m pool swim / 1.4km run 
Years 7 & 8 1km run/ 300m pool swim / 2km run 
Years 9, 10 & 11 2km run / 400m pool swim / 
2km run 
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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Ellen, Lawson, Skye, Abbey, Alex, Toby. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Reports 
Reports will be sent home with the newsletter next 
Monday with interviews being held on Wednesday and 
Thursday. Please complete the attached note if you 
wish to speak to your child’s teacher regarding their 
progress and return it to school. 
Please return student report folders before the end of 
this week. 
 

Cadia Grant 
On Wednesday two representatives from Cadia visited 
the school to present us with a cheque for $500 to go 
towards the continued development of our kitchen 
garden program. We will use the money to put towards 
the kitchen being built in the BER. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OSSA Spectacular Practise. 
Today students in the dance ensemble are practicing 
while lead actors will practice tomorrow and those in 
the combined choir will practice next Tuesday 23rd. 
Last Tuesday Mrs Marriot came to school to help us 
begin learning our dances, we are off to a great start 
and will spend some time practicing each week with the 
Spectacular taking place on the 12th and 13th  
November. 
Apparently some students told their parents that they 
saw Mr Scott dancing, this is simply not true! 
The primary students will need to be dressed in brightly 
coloured clothes for their dance Let’s Get Loud and the 
infants in traditional Australian clothes for Home 
Among The Gum Trees. 
 
Distinction Certificates 
Congratulations to Cooper on earning his 
Distinction Certificate. Cooper is always 
enthusiastic about his work and school 
activities in general. He enjoys 
participating in class discussions and 
always has great ideas to contribute. 
Cooper loves to play soccer at lunch 
time. 
 

Congratulations to Bobbie on achieving 
her Distinction Certificate. Bobbie always 
gives 100% and is making great progress 
in Spelling and Writing. Bobbie is always 
friendly and helpful towards other 
students and ensures that everybody is 

included in playground games. 
 
Pie Warmer 
Being winter we will now turn the pie warmer on if 
students wish to bring in something that needs be 
heated. Please ensure that food for the pie warmer 
comes wrapped in foil with the students name written 
on it with a marker. 
 

What’s On!! 

TERM 2, 2015 
Spring into School: Tuesday 16th June 
Infants Excursion: Friday 19th June 
District Athletics Carnival: Thursday 25th June 
Last Day of term Friday 26th June 
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 Monday 15 June, 2015 Term 2 Week  9 

LITERAMA   
DRAMA – WITH A DIFFERENCE!  

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME  

Mon 29
th

 and Tues 30
th

 June    10 – 3 

DAILY      $40 per day  

($20 for the second day, if booking in for 2 days!) 

Concessions also available if booking in for more 
than one child  

Literama is an innovative drama programme 

designed for primary students 

(Years 1 – 6) to explore literacy within the context 

of a drama class.  Spelling, grammar and reading 

skills will improve as students engage in, and enjoy, 

a fun filled drama lesson. 

Literama is run by a qualified primary teacher, who 

has specialised in teaching drama and literacy, 

within the school system and privately, for more 

than 12 years. 

Venue: Abundant Life Church: Adelaide St Blayney 

Bookings and Enquiries: 

  Silvia 0498 364 277 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It’s nearly the middle of the year! 

That means July school holidays are almost here! Time 
to book into Vacation Care! 

Will you need care for your school aged child during the 
holidays? 

 
Orange City Council’s Vacation Care will be operating 
from Monday 29 June to Friday 10 July 2015 at Calare 
Public School Hall. We will also be providing care for the 
pupil free day on Monday 13 July 2015. 
 
Bookings for Vacation Care and the pupil free day will 
open from Tuesday 9 June to Friday 26 June 2015 from 
11.00am to 4.00pm only, at the Community Information and 
Services Centre, 79-81 Kite Street, Orange. Bookings are 
limited!! 
 
Full payment must be made at time of booking.   Please 
ensure that you book your child into care during the 3 
booking weeks. 
 
For more information about bookings for Council’s Vacation 
Care, please call 63938600 or email 
mstanford@orange.nsw.gov.au 

 


